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Steve Killen

From: Greg Bruner <GregBruner@brunerauto.com>
Sent: Monday, July 19, 2021 5:04 PM
To: Steve Killen
Subject: 700 block of Fifth Avenue

Hi Steve,  
I am in receipt of the notice from PZ Commission regarding the consideration of street closure of 700 Block of Fifth 
Avenue between Groesbeck and Hyman. I have reviewed this area and driven the block. I am agreeable with the 
consideration of closure as it seems to be a good use of the land to close for development or other use. I do not foresee 
any negative impact to our property located at 1515 W South Loop Bruner Motors Inc.  
Thanks. 
Greg Bruner  
President 
Bruner Motors, Inc. 
 
And Property owner, 
Greg Bruner 
DB CB Investments, LTD 
Manager 


